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Dear Parents

Following the requirements of the General Data Protection Regulation I am writing to families to inform you that there has been a personal data breach. This means that because of [XXXX]
data has been [lost, stolen, inappropriately deleted, wrongly accessed] and that data includes the following details about your child and/or your family.

[Details]

We have informed the Information Commissioner’s Office and we are working with that office and our Data Protection Officer, Adrian Stygall of Safeguarding Monitor Ltd. to analyse what went wrong so that the same problem cannot happen again. 

The GDPR requires that we inform anybody that is affected by a data breach within 72 hours of the event being discovered, which is why you are receiving this letter. We will keep you informed about any further developments as we learn further details. We will also follow any further advice received from the Information Commissioner’s Office.

The school has worked extremely hard to raise the level of security for personal information. The leadership and governors of the school will take every appropriate action to raise the level of security further.
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